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Fly tying materials should not be linked in same box as people trying to wear arctic 

foxes on there neck! Tying materials is perfect way to use all parts of an animal 

raised in the meat industry! Please turn your attention to stop factory farming and 

animal habitats from being destroyed so you actually help.. 


